
Department of Energy
Richland Operations Office

P.O. Box 550
Richland, Washington 99352

July 7,2011

CERTIFIED MAIL

Ms. Jennifer Allgaier
Centurion Research Solutions
14048 Park East Circle Suite 100
Chantilly, Virginia 20151

Dear Ms. Allgaier:

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST (FOI 2011-01420)

You requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), a copy of Contract DE-
AC06-08RL14788 for work pertaining to CH2M Hill Plateau Remediation Company (CPRC)
including all sections, attachments and modifications.

DOE's contract (including sections, attachments and any modifications) with CPRC are publicly
available on the Internet at: http://www.hanford.gov/?page=1046

If you have any questions regarding your request, please contact me at our address above or on
(509) 376-6288.

Sincerely,

OCE:DCR

DorothyRle
Freedom of Information Act Officer
Office of Communications
and External Affairs


